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 Walnut Hill Pharmacy is 

a truly remarkable  

community partner.  

Their team is always  

available in support of our 

staff, residents and families.  
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On a snowy day in December 

1958, residents moved into the 

newly constructed Jefferson 

Street building. 65 years later 

we are excited to announce that 

building renovations will soon 

be underway to further  

enhance the beauty of our 

Home. This year you can look 

forward to  major renovations in 

our reception areas, as well as 

new windows in every  

private residential dwelling.  

Support from our local community makes 

a huge impact on our Ladies. Thank you  

to Emily Hardesty and the Appomattox 

Key Club for supporting our activities 

program with your volunteer efforts! 



 

 

 

 
 

Our vision statement of “Elegant Living With Exceptional Care” is the 
standard against which each of our processes is measured. In this new 

year, we will salute the fortitude  a dedication of our team, rally behind the  
aspiration of our residents and continue to engage with our mission, as 

the threads of our past are skillfully woven into the fabric of our  
future. Petersburg Home for Ladies would like to wish you a happy new 

year, filled with hope and abounding with vision. May this  
fresh chapter of life unfold with the same blessings we have  

known while taking all of us through new experiences which will  
challenge, encourage and satisfy.  

407 Harrison St. 36 W. Fillmore St.  Since our inception in the year 1925, Petersburg Home for Ladies has 
remained true to the mission of satisfying the human need for security, 

companionship, care and love, and being an agent of blessing to all 
whom we touch. In this upcoming year, we will continue to fulfill these 

commitments. But, that in no way means that this is simply another 
year of business as usual. From party lines, to social media posts,  

Petersburg Home for Ladies has seen almost 98 years of evolution. 
Though our mission never changes, the methods used to implement 

our mission are reinvented year after year.  

Another great outing was our trip to Crackle 

Barrel. From rocking chairs to chicken and 

dumplings, the country style homecooked  

feeling welcomed everyone. 

Our ladies, caregiving team and  

activities staff enjoyed an outing to local 

attraction “The Blue Willow Tea Room” 

in Old Towne Petersburg. Reminiscence  

places smiles on every face. 

The mystery, anticipation and joy which 

accompanies a birthday celebration is 

timeless. Laughter, smiles and the type of 

comradery that only exists among old 

friends is the hallmark of these cherished 

moments.  With special thanks to our 

Board of Directors for their support, we 

wish happiness and blessing to all of our 

winter birthday ladies.  

It is truly a pleasure filled moment to gather 

around an instrument to sing songs of both 

reminiscence and worship. Thank you West End 

Baptist Church for a great evening of music. 

We are privileged and 

blessed by our relationship 

with St. Mark’s Preschool. 

Thank you to their team 

for exchanging Valentine’s 

gifts with our ladies. 


